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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Sara Smith  

Address 
402 Hickory Cir 
La Playa, MD 20636 

Phone 

Email 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
I had COVID during the shutdown while using the required mask and practicing social distancing at stores. This practice did not 
prevent me from contracting the virus. I still wear a mask where I’m required to do so but am now dealing with the rash on my face. 
I try NOT to enter an establishment that requires face coverings even if that means going to VA to grocery shop and buy gas. I’d 
hope we’re all aware at this point to stay home if you’re sick, practice good hygiene and stay out of other people personal space.  
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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